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Press Release dated 8th June 2020 

Public Notice and Update on BADRC Covid-19 Appeal 

 

We gratefully inform that Bangladesh Australia Disaster Relief Committee 

(BADRC) has raised about $5700 since the start of Covid-19 fund raising 

appeal in early April of this year. In a meeting yesterday the Executive 

Committee of BADRC has decided to donate AUD 5,000 to Poriborton 

Chai, a social organization in Bangladesh. The COVID-19 fund raising 

appeal is still open and further donations received will be given to either 

BRAC or Dhaka Ahsania Mission or to both, depending on the amount of 

further donations received. 

 

We thank and wholeheartedly appreciate your continued support. 

 

Best Regards 

BADRC 

DrWali Islam (President) 

MrAfsar Ahmed (General Secretary) 

Mr. NumTalukder (Joint Secretary) 

 


